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Senator Kreitlow:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
draft is based on instructions I received from Nina Carlson in the Governor’s office.
I did not include a provision to exempt certain items used in qualified research for
manufacturing or biotechnology from the property tax, because it is not clear to me if
that is consistent with your intent.
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